
 

 

  
Nov. 22, 2019 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Physicians Health Plan’s 2020 Primary Care Incentive Program 
 
Physicians Health Plan (PHP) and its Board of Directors are pleased to announce the continuation of 
the PHP Primary Care Incentive Program (PIP) for 2020. Please visit the MyPHP Provider Portal for the 
complete program description, at http://www.phpmichigan.com/MyPHP.  
 
Measures and summary of changes for 2020 are:  
 
The program has been divided into Pediatric and Adult Measures. All measures are calculated and 

based on NCQA HEDIS® specifications. The Pediatric measures only apply to the physician specialty 

of Pediatrics. The Adult measures apply to the physician specialties of Family Practice, Internal 

Medicine, and General Practice. The incentive methodology remains the same as the 2019 program. 

• Pediatric Measures consist of: 

o Human Papillomavirus Vaccine for Adolescents  

o Appropriate Testing for Pharyngitis (CWP) 

o Appropriate Treatment for Upper Respiratory Infection (URI) 

o Well-Child Visits in the Third, Fourth, Fifth and Sixth Years of Life (W34) 

o Adolescent Well-Care Visits (AWC) 

• Adult Measures consist of: 

o HbA1c Testing 

o Retinal Eye Exam 

o Controlling High Blood Pressure (CBP) 

o Statin Therapy for Patients with Cardiovascular Disease (SPC) 

o Breast Cancer Screening (BCS) 

 

These improvements have been made to ensure all specialties are included in the performance 

payouts and to align Patient care with our quality performance objectives. 

The 2020 PIP is pending approval from the Michigan Department of Insurance and Financial Services 
(DIFS). You will receive a notice if there are any changes to the program after their review.   
 
PHP is committed to working with our Primary Care Physicians to achieve the goals of improving the 
individual Patient experience of care, improving the health status of our entire population of Patients, 
and reducing the cost of care for each PHP member.  
 
We are excited about the 2020 PIP and want to thank you for your continued support of PHP. Together, 
we are making a difference in the health of our community. If you would like additional information 
about PIP or would like to have a training session at your office, contact the Provider Relations Team at 
PHPProviderRelations@phpmm.org.  
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